Brilliant Birthday Ideas

Dear Parents:

We in fourth grade love birthdays.  However, due to new state laws regulating the health and safety of all children while in school, we can no longer accept food of any kind as part of birthday celebrations.  We would still like to sing and celebrate your child’s birthday.  

Birthday Celebration ideas:
-         donate a book to the library in honor of your child
-         have your child read a book or a chapter to the class from his/her favorite book
-         have a parent visit and read a book to the class
-         have your child bring in some things to share with the class (scrapbook, photos, etc.)
-         have your child bring in little loot bags, erasers, pencils, stickers, or puzzles
-         have your child bring in a wish book and have the other children sign it
-         have the class write nice notes about the birthday child and place the notes on a ring to take home
-         have a parent visit and do a small craft with the class
-    play your child’s favorite group game with the rest of the class

More time can be spent on the birthday child, which will make the day more special for him or her and more fun for everyone else as well.  If your child has a summer birthday, consider having them celebrate their half birthday.  For all birthdays, if you could let your child’s teacher know in advance what day you are celebrating, it would help us plan for a small block of time, just for the birthday child.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation!
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